
FREE N95 MASKS AVAILABLE TO THE PUBLIC 

The Town of Sherry received N95 masks from the Wood County Health 

Department.  We will have these masks available to the public at the Sherry 

Town Hall during Town Board meetings and Elections, while supplies last. 

If you have questions about when you can pick up masks, other than during 

Town Board meetings or during Election Days,  

contact Town Clerk Rosie Ewoldt at 715-630-5150. 

UPCOMING TOWN BOARD MEETINGS 

Thursday, February 10, 2022, at 7 p.m. 

Tuesday, March 8, 2022, at 7 p.m. 

Tuesday, April 19, 2022, at 7 p.m. 

ANNUAL MEETING Tuesday, April 19, 2022, at 6:30 p.m. 

ELECTION RELATED HOURS 

Wednesday, February 9, 2022, 4-6 p.m. – In Person Absentee Voting 

Thursday, February 10, 2022, 4-6 p.m. – In Person Absentee Voting 

Saturday, February 12, 2022 – 10 a.m. – Public Test of Tabulating Equipment 

Tuesday, February 15, 2022, 7 a.m. – 8 p.m. – Spring Primary 

Wednesday-Thursday, March 23-24, 2022 1-3 p.m. In Person Absentee Voting 

Wednesday-Thursday, March 30-31, 2022 4-6 p.m. In Person Absentee Voting 

Saturday, April 2, 2022 – Public Test of Tabulating Equipment 

Tuesday, April 5, 2022 – 7 a.m. – 8 p.m. – Spring Election 

Masks are also available at the following locations: 

• Marshfield Area United Way 

• Marshfield Clinic Health System YMCA 

• United Way of South Wood & Adams County 

• Wood County Clerk’s Office 

• Wood County Health Department 

Questions relating wearing masks or COVID-19 concerns should be directed to  

Susan Kunferman  

Wood County Health Department Director/Health Officer  

(715)421-8911 


